
 As we end the final week of Term 1, I would like to take a
moment to reflect on what has been an eventful and
successful term for our school.
Firstly, I extend my heartfelt thanks to all our parents,
students, and staff for their tremendous efforts in organising
the combined school's cross country carnival. It was a
fantastic event that showcased our students’ athleticism and
sportsmanship, as well as our beautiful school to the wider
community. Congratulations to Bentley and Hugo for
qualifying for the zone carnival – we are incredibly proud of
your achievements!
In the classroom, we continue to witness amazing teaching
and learning experiences, particularly in literacy and
numeracy. Our dedicated teachers have been inspiring
students to engage with their learning in these key areas,
fostering their skills and confidence as they strive for
excellence. It is wonderful to see the enthusiasm and
curiosity that our students bring each day.
This week, we also celebrated our annual Easter Hat Parade.
It was a joy to see the creativity and effort put into the hats,
and the smiles on the faces of our students as they
showcased their creations. Thank you to everyone who
contributed to making this event a delightful experience.
I would also like to highlight the incredible milestone reached
by our kindergarten students as they complete their first
term at Stroud Road Public School. They have settled in
beautifully and are already showing great progress in their
learning journey.
As we head into the break, I encourage everyone to take
some time to relax and recharge. I look forward to welcoming
back all our students and families for an exciting Term 2.
Wishing you all a safe and happy Easter.

Term 1 Week 11
NEWSLETTER

Mr Irwin

Principal’s Report What’s on this
month?

School Holidays
Friday 25/4

ANZAC Service in
Stroud 8:15am
meeting

Friday 25/4 - Sunday
27/4

Stroud Show -
showcasing student
artworks

Week 1

Monday 28/4 - Tuesday
29/4

Staff Development
Days

Wednesday 30/4
Students Return
SRPS ANZAC Service
9:15am

Thursday 1/5
Library and Sport

Friday 2/5
Zone Cross Country

Week 2

Thursday 8/5
Library and Sport

Friday 9/5
Mother’s Day @ SRPS

Sunday 11/5
Mother’s Day



Student of the Month

Supporting Students at
Home

Levi Davis

Levi approaches his
learning with

enthusiasm, whilst
also sharing his

amazing knowledge
with other students.
Here is Levi with his

incredible Easter
Hat!



RIDDLE ME THIS
Quote of the

Week

Stroud Road Attendance

Attendance Term 1 - 93%   
Attendance Target - 95%

What is there one of in
every corner and two of

in every room?

"Never look
down on
anybody

unless you’re
helping him
up." - Jesse

Jackson










